Linda Griffiths (Ml é 12

From: Planning

Sent: 22 February 2010 16:06

To: DC Secretaries

Cc: Linda Griffiths

Subject: FW: 3rd Party Planning Application - 10/00015/DISC

————— Original Message-----
From: BCTAdmin@thameswater.co.uk [mailto:BCTAdmin@thameswater.co.uk]
Sent: 22 February 2010 15:42
To: Planning
Subject: 3rd Party Planning Application - 10/00015/DISC

Cherwell District Council Our DTS Ref:
10738

Planning & Development Services Your Ref:
10/00015/DISC

Bodicote House
Bodicote, Banbury
Oxon

OX15 4AA

22 February 2010
Dear Sir/Madam

Re: LAND AT WHITELANDS FARM, SOUTH EAST OF BICESTER , ADJOINING OXFORD ROAD,
BICESTER, OX261BT

Waste Comments
Thames Water would advise that with regard to sewerage infrastructure we would not
have any objection to the above planning application. See non-standard response.

Water Comments

Supplementary Comments

A specific solution has already been agreed for foul water discharges by Thames Water
as part of a requisition. As surface water discharges are not connecting to public
sewers, approval is a matter which should be agreed with the land owner / Environment
Agency / Highway Authority. Attenuation ponds

Yours faithfully
Development Planning Department

Thames Water
Development Planning
Asset Investment Unit
Maple Lodge

Denham Way
Rickmansworth

Herts WD3 980

Tel: 01923 898072

This is an automated email, please do not reply to the sender. If you wish to reply to
this email, send to devcon.team@thameswater.co.uk

Find juggling your finances a struggle? Spread your bill payments by setting up a
Direct Debit . You stay in control with advance notice of your payments and a choice
of payment dates. Visit http://www.thameswater.co.uk
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